
 

 

      Entering into the Public Agenda, Vice President Carmichael declared the meeting in  

recess in order to conduct a public hearing which was in connection with the Laurel Police 

Department’s FY 2024 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant , this the 19th 

day of November, A.D., 2024.  

     Vice President Carmichael relinquished the floor to Whitney Pickering, who explained 

the purpose of said hearing.  Following the explanation, the floor was opened, all present 

were given an opportunity to present oral and/or written comments on the justice assistance 

grant. There being no comments or questions, Vice President Carmichael concluded the 

hearing and declared to proceed with the Council Meeting, this the 19th day of November, 

A.D., 2024.                          

                                                     ( Sign-in sheet attached). 

 

 
 


